
 

Classroom News   
Class Name:   Lancaster                                                       Term :   Autumn 2 
 

What we have been doing Some photos of our learning 

Can you believe it we are already 

knocking on the door of Christmas! 

 

It seems a long time ago now, but 

Lancaster got into the Halloween spirit with 

carving pumpkins and creating the Post-16 

spooky window display…which we won!  

 

Lancaster had the fantastic opportunity to 

listen to and take part in the music for 

autism performance at Post-16. Alisha 

gave us a sneaky preview from her 

performance in Cat’s by singing 

‘memories’ beautifully. 

 

Castle School took part in raising money 

for Children in Need, and Lancaster did 

their bit by taking part in a triathlon.  With 

Lily, Chris, Alisha, Nathan, Kirra and Jamie 

swimming almost 40 lengths together. 

 

Lancaster had a fantastic afternoon 

during WOW on the 28th November, where 

they had the chance to look around 

Reading FC. They were given a talk about 

the variety of jobs at Reading FC including 

their roles and responsibilities. 

 

The curriculum continued..... 

 

For English, the Watermill saw some 

fantastic performances from Lancaster 

and Caernarfon with their reviews of 

different types of comedy. Nathan and 

Danny led the show with a comical 

interview scene. 

 

In music Lancaster and Caernarfon have 

been creating their own ‘Eminem’ style 

rap, using the theme of getting back up 

when life is tough to create the lyrics. 

 

The class book ‘Room’ culminated with us 

watching the film version and discussing 

the differences and similarities between 

the two. 

 

Enjoy the holidays and hopefully you’ll 

come back fully refreshed. 

 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                      
    
 
   
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates & Points to remember: 

 4th January 2018: Term starts. 

 12th February 2018: Half Term 
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